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Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
What a busy and productive few weeks it has been at Braybrook!  It has 
been so wonderful to see the children so engaged in their learning as the 
topics have really got into full swing.  Year 4 ventured out on a “searching 
for the Saxons” workshop at Peterborough Cathedral this week and were 
full of fantastic stories on their return.  Next week, Year 3 are off to Flag Fen 
and it is great to see the children embracing the wider opportunities on 
offer.  We have been delighted with the attendance at our after-school 
clubs, and really hope the children are enjoying these opportunities.  There 
are still spaces at our homework club if anyone is struggling with online de-
vices (such as maths whizz). 

Parents’ evenings 

We have our first parents’ evenings coming up over the next few weeks.  
They will be held on the 17th (until 7pm) and 18th (until 6pm) October.  To 
book a slot, please head to Arbor to make an appointment.  Should your 
child have an ADPR, we are offering an additional evening on 10th October 
where there will be extra time to review targets as well as catch up with the 
teacher about the progress your child is making.  

Travelling Book Fair 

The travelling book fair is visiting the school during the last week before half 
term (16th October).  After school each day, the book fair will be open in the 
main hall to come and have a look at the books on offer (this will open 
throughout parent’s evenings too).   

School photos 

Individual school photos for all pupils will be taking place on Friday 6th Octo-
ber. 

Harvest Festival 

The school will be hosting a Harvest assembly on Monday 9th October where 
we will be doing a collection for The Goldhay Centre.  If anyone is able to 
donate dried foods (tins of food, rice, pasta, etc), they will be donated to 
The Goldhay Centre and gratefully received.  Children can bring any dona-
tion in throughout the week. Thank you. 

From next week, we will be producing fortnightly class newsletters for each 

class in the school.  This is to give you a better insight into what your chil-

dren have been learning, and to share and communicate events and suc-

cesses from within the school.  We hope you find these useful. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Gross and Braybrook team 

Newsletter 

If you would like a paper 
copy of the newsletter, 

there will be some availa-
ble from the main                

reception area.  


